
This week in Caterpillars Class 

 We made pizza—choosing from a wide selection of vegetables to put on them. 

 We looked for snails, worms, slugs and spider in the garden using magnifying glasses and we   
collected them in a glass tank to watch how they move. 

 We played with a desert scene made out of sand and silver foil, we talked about the different 
animals we might find in the desert. 

 We have been working on adding/taking away numbers, counting in sequence and    number 
recognition. 

 We have read ‘Fatty Cat’ and wrote our own postcards from the mice in the story, we have also 
read ‘Room on the Broom’ we talked about the characters and tried to write their names. 

Next week in Caterpillars class 

We will do activities involving rhyming words. We will read ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’, we will cut back our 
vegetable patch and dig up our carrots. We will also look at different vegetables and cut them up. 
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This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

 We made pizzas—choosing from a  wide selection of vegetables to put on them. 

 We looked at different farm animals—learning their names and what different noises they make. 

 We washed the babies—talking about warm and cold water, using different sponges, brushes and 
bubble bath solution. 

Next Week in Ladybirds Class 

We will play with different size ducks and blue water, sing five little ducks to help us with our 
counting using puppets. We will do vegetable paint prints using celery, potato and   carrot. We will 
make a fire engine together using different materials. 

Ladybirds went on 
a nature walk and 

found lots of     
different mini 

beasts. 

 

 

Caterpillars are 
looking at         

different mini 
beasts through 

magnifying glasses. 

 



Important Reminders 

January Sessions 

If you would like to increase your child’s sessions from January 2022 please email Karen 
(admin@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk) by 25th October 2021, unfortunately any requests 

after this date may not be filled. 

Reception September 2022 

Epsom Downs Primary School Open days. 

The school is holding open days on the following dates: 9th, 19th, 21st October, 
5th, 8th November and 7th January. To book a place please use their website      

address below. 

https://www.epsomdowns.surrey.sch.uk/Admissions-1/ 

 

Important Dates 

Friday 22nd October  

Halloween Party 10:30 –12:15 

Monday 25th October—Tuesday 2nd November 

Half term 

Monday 1st November 

INSET Day 

Urgent Reminder!   

NO Nut products in lunch boxes please we have 
children at nursery with severe nut allergies 

the nursery is NUT free - no products contain-
ing nuts and no chocolate spread please - if nut 

products or chocolate spread is in your child 
lunch box they will not be allowed to eat it. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Halloween Party 
22nd October 2021 

We will be having a Halloween Party for the children, 
we would love them to dress up and join in with games, 

dancing and lots of fun! 

Non-session Children welcome from    
10:30-12:15 


